. Kootenay Status of Women Council

July 186 1974,

Department of Secretary of State,
1525 West 8w Ave.,
Vancosiver, B. C.

Attn.: Carol Ann Boong & Butch Smitheran.

Dear Ms. Soong and Mr. Smitheran:

The West Kootmmay Status of Women Council has worked successfully for
the past year informing the public about issues relathgg to the status of
women and co-ordinating the projects and activities of interest to women
from all over this geographical area.

We are applying for project funding from the Secretary of State's Women's
program. Inclosed is an explanation of the work we have completed in the
past year, the work we are currently involved in, and the work we would like to
vndertake in the near future. ——
We feel that the improved position of women will benefit all members of
society and is therefore of import to everyone.

It is hoped that you will consider this application favourablp.

With good feeling,

Marcia, Rnmsfdeakbard,
President,
West Kootenay Status of Women Council



